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This committee has met twice by conference call since convention.  
 
Ongoing projects include scheduling presentations on sports medicine/science 
topics for national championship meets and convention. This planning is underway 
for 2011.  
 
Jessica Seaton, vice-chair, continues to review health-related articles for USMS 
Swimmer as received and requested by the editor.  
 
We also review research proposals requesting grant funding from the endowment 
fund. We are currently corresponding with a professor from Emory University who 
would like to use demographic data from US Masters Swimming to evaluate bladder 
cancer rates. 
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